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Ripon Area School District Confirms Student Expulsions

Ripon - The District can confirm that at its special meeting on Tuesday evening, the Board of

Education did expel two students for engaging in conduct while at school and under the supervision of

school authorities which endangered the health and safety of others, which in this case involved drugs.

The Board determined that the students are both eligible for early readmission before the expiration of the

respective expulsions. An expulsion decision and conditions are determined based upon the specifics of

each situation. They are intended to create a balance between protecting others while also assisting the

student in learning from the mistakes made. The District takes matters involving safety at school very

seriously and did in this case resulting in the expulsion of two students.

Any question, please contact Mary Whitrock at (920) 748-4600
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